
To our Esteemed Customer,

You may have received two bills in the month of August; the initial bill

was based on estimates, the second bill based on actual readings. Kindly

disregard the initial bill and settle the amount indicated in the latter.

Use our USSD Code *888# to query your bills. NCWSC regrets any

inconvenience caused.

You can pay your bills through our Partner Pay points below:

6800002444400
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